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Letter from the Chair

Kirsten Greene
Kirsten Greene, MD

Chair of the Department of
Urology

Also, keep an eye out for our
new sub interns joining us on
July 8th! Be sure to give a
warm welcome to Sachin
Sanam and Harrison Travis as
they start their rotation in
Urology.

Finally, to everyone in the
department—our providers, our
residents, our staff, and our
administrators—thank you for
everything that you do. The
Department of Urology
wouldn’t be the same without
you.

Dear Valued Faculty, Staff, Students, and Alumni of the
Department of Urology:
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Dr. Kirsten Greene

I’d like to begin by congratulating
Dr. Clint Yeaman and Dr. Alex
Henry on their completion of the
University of Virginia’s
Department of Urology
Residency Program. Both
doctors have been an amazing
addition to the department, and
we’re honored to have been part
of their professional journey.

I’d also like to congratulate
several members of our faculty
that have been promoted!
Congratulations to Dr. Culp, who
has been promoted to Professor;
Dr. Kern, who has been
promoted to Associate Professor
with Tenure; and Dr. Isharwal,
who has been promoted to
Associate Professor. We’re so
grateful for your contributions to
the department and your
dedication to your patients.

Speaking of Dr. Isharwal, be
sure to tell him goodbye before
his last day on July 15th! 

We’re sorry to see him go, but
we’re also happy for him as he
starts a new adventure with his
growing family, and we wish him
nothing but the best going
forward.

I’m excited to announce that Dr.
Heidar will be joining UVA
Urology this fall in Uro-Oncology!
We’re thrilled to have him on
board and look forward to his
arrival this September. Please
stay tuned for an introductory
bio, which we hope to be able to
share with you in August’s
newsletter.



1. Hiring Update: Dr. Heidar, our most recent Uro-Oncology
hire, will be joining UVA Urology this fall, and we‘re excited
to have him on board!

2. Fontaine Construction Update: Beginning July 8th, U9
parking permit areas on the 500 side will be reopened to all
permit holders and ParkMobile users who need access to
Fontaine Research Park. Check the FAQ page for more
information: Fontaine Construction FAQ.

3. Call for Pet Pics! Please send Katie Matherlee pictures
of your pet(s) and your pet’s name for a future pet feature in
the newsletter!

4. Charlottesville Guidebook: Thank you to everyone who
provided feedback and recommendations for living in
Charlottesville! Those have been put together to create a
guidebook to help future hires and residents get settled in
the area. You can find the guidebook under the Urology
Residency tab on our website, or you can click here to go
there directly.
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Department Announcements
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https://www.fm.virginia.edu/depts/fpc/projects/active/fontaine/faqs.html#staffpark
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/wp-content/uploads/sites/248/2024/06/Charlottesville-Guidebook.pdf
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/wp-content/uploads/sites/248/2024/06/Charlottesville-Guidebook.pdf


Dr. Rapp
Dr. Ostad

Nadira Deonarine
Linda Dean

Penny

July Birthdays
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Mark Your 
Calendars!

October 2024
10/16 - Howards Conference

April 2025
4/11 - Vest Conference



CONGRADULATIONS!

The Department of Urology would like to give a huge shout out to Dr. Clint
Yeaman and Dr. Alex Henry, our recent residency program graduates! We

couldn’t be prouder of these two outstanding doctors, and we wish them well as
they move on to their next chapter in life. Take a moment to read what Dr. Henry
and Dr. Yeaman have planned next, and be sure to check out the pictures from

their graduation, which took place in June, on the following page.   

Dr. Yeaman will be working as a general urologist at Langley
Air Force Base in Hampton, Virginia starting in July. He
bought a home and will be moving to York County, Virginia.
After graduation, he will be celebrating by visiting his brother
in Boston and going on a golf trip to Monterey, California. 

After boards, Dr. Henry will be traveling to Norway for
vacation with his wife and son, in addition to a beach
trip with his family. He’ll be returning to UVA Urology
this fall, and he’s excited to get started with his career
as an attending and looks forward to focusing on stone
disease, BPH, and robotic surgery. 
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Congratulations to Dr.
Culp, who has been
promoted to Professor of
the Department of
Urology! 

Congratulations to Dr.
Kern, who has been
promoted to Associate
Professor with Tenure of
the Department of
Urology!

Congratulations to Dr.
Isharwal, who has been
promoted to Associate
Professor of the
Department of Urology! 

Department Shout outs!
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Shout out to Dr. Zillioux, Dr.
Sun, and Luis for another
amazing session for
underrepresented high
school students to promote
early interest in medicine
(pictured below.) This was
part of the Office of Diversity
capstone project, and Dr.
Zillioux made crazy cool
kidney models with clay to
do URS with and used a
squash carved into female
anatomy to catheterize.
Outstanding effort and
dedication from these three,
and the students had a
blast! 



May 13 - June 8 June 10 - July 6 July 8 - August 3

Moritz Lange Parker Holum Sachin Sanam

Jessica Qiu Harrison Travis

Emily Roebuck

Aug. 5 - Aug. 30 Sept. 2 - Sept. 27 Sept. 30 - Oct. 26

Dylan Mittauer Isaac Bronson John Savino

Reagan Sandstrom Jate Bernard Colen Martini

Jonathan Brisbon Jack Lucero Savannah Petrus

Sub-Intern Schedule
Take a look at the schedule below to see which sub-interns will be

rotating through the Department of Urology over the next few months!
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Incoming Sub-Interns
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Harrison Travis

Harrison Travis, who will be rotating through UVA Urology in
July, is from Monroe, Louisiana. He attended Washington
and Lee University for undergrad and is currently a 3rd year
student at Louisiana State University in New Orleans. He
loves the outdoors and pretty much any activity that goes
with it! In his free time, he enjoys travelling, hiking, camping,
running, playing pickleball, golf (disc and regular), and
spending time with friends. 

Get to know the sub-interns rotating through UVA Urology from July 8th - August 3rd!

Sachin Sanam

Sachindra Sanam is a fourth-year medical student at Meharry
Medical College. He graduated from Vanderbilt University with a
BA in Medicine, Health, and Society. He was born in New
Zealand, but also grew up in Los Angeles, CA and Houston, TX
before arriving in Nashville, TN. He discovered Urology through a
mix of personal and clinical experiences that showcased the
rewarding longitudinal patient relationships and the breadth of
options to help patients. While his trajectory may shift over the
course of his training, he is currently interested in becoming a 

general or pediatric Urologist, and he is interested in leading community outreach in an
academic setting. Outside medicine, he enjoys working on cars, snoozing with his three
cats, and geeking out about aviation. During his rotation in the Department of Urology
at UVA Health, he is most excited about meeting and working with people from central
Virginia and (fingers crossed) attending a Fridays After Five concert at Charlottesville's
Downtown Mall.
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Clinic
Corner

Featuring news from
the Fontaine Clinic,
Emily Couric Cancer
Center Clinic, and
Associate Clinics

12 Months of Caring at Fontaine Clinic: 
School Supplies Donations

Our amazing staff at the Fontaine Clinic have chosen a
charitable cause to feature each month to support the
people in our community. For June and July, they’re
collecting school supplies for Albemarle County Public
Schools and Charlottesville City Schools. Anyone can
participate, just drop off your donations to the clinic by
Wednesday, July 31st!

Some items to consider donating include: paper,
notebooks, binders, pens, pencils, highlighters,
bookbags, folders, tissues, art supplies, and bulk
snacks (like packs of crackers).

Please reach out to Ginger Clark via email if you have
any questions: UWY3HW@uvahealth.org

Teamwork  
Makes the

Dream Work!
The Fontaine Clinic’s
metric “Staff worked

together to care for me”
was 95.7% for the month

of February. Awesome
job, everyone!

What Our Patients
Are Saying about our

Fontaine Clinic!
“Very thorough and professional”

“Great experience, everyone
friendly and caring”

mailto:UWY3HW@uvahealth.org


WE WANT TO HEAR
FROM YOU!

Do you have something you want to include in next month’s Newsletter? Do
you have feedback for this month’s issue? Do you have ideas for future

issues? Follow the links below and complete the survey to share your
thoughts with us! 

Thanks for all of your support!

Sincerely,

The Editors of Stream Team Magazine
Department of Urology

University of Virginia
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Newsletter
Feedback? 

CLICK HERE

Content
Submissions? 

CLICK HERE

Website          Facebook          Twitter           Instagram

https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Czq2E24XwJgoAK
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k
https://virginia.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bxZcCJVUrwFjj1k
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://med.virginia.edu/urology/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.facebook.com/p/University-of-Virginia-Department-of-Urology-100082979630203/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://twitter.com/uvaurology?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/
https://www.instagram.com/uvastreamteam/

